North Florida Area 14 April Assembly is cancelled!

How to provide feedback on 70t General Service Conference to your Delegate

Because the April Assembly is critical to hearing your group’s input on Agenda
Items, we now need to get to the important business of agenda item feedback
in new ways.

Below are several ways you communicate with me.

The face-to-face General Service Conference has also been cancelled, and we
will have a virtual Conference April 18-25. The hotel where the conference was
to be held is just outside the containment area in New Rochelle, NY. While | am
disappointed to miss the personal experience, especially for our first-year
delegates, I’'m excited to be a part of this history making Conference. | don’t
have many details yet but will keep you informed. Celebrate Service
Annette D.

[y

If you only have a couple of items — email the Delegate
Delegate@aanorthflorida.org
2. If you have several you may choose from the following:

Use Online Survey at https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/QKZKMXR

Or this QR Code

3. Complete the attached form, scan in and email to
Delegate@aanorthflorida.org

4. Attend one of two skype sessions:

Saturday 3/21/2020 1:00 - 3:00 PM
Sunday 3/22/2020 1:00 - 3:00 PM

My skype ID is starshine0621@gmail.com. If you are familiar with Skype,
please reach out to assist your friends who might need help.




